Lisa Anthony called the April 4, 2013 Senior Commission Meeting to order at 6:00
p.m.

Members Present: Marlene Barnes, Ruth Schwab, Mike Vallone, Helen Winkel
and Phyllis Zea.

The minutes of the March 7, 2013 meeting were reviewed by the members.
Phyllis Zea made a motion to accept the minutes and Mike Vallone seconded the
motion. Minutes were accepted as presented.

Members reviewed the Health and Human Services report for the month of
March. Some discussion and clarification followed.

St. Vincent DePaul report by Mike Vallone. St. Vincent DePaul Society continues
to service a lot of people. They are giving people money for housing and
medical needs, in addition to the food that is distributed.

The American Legion will be hosting dinner and a show on April 13. Tickets are
$25 per person. Sunday, April 28" is the Pancake Breakfast.

Leyden United Seniors report by Marlene Barnes. There will be BINGO on Friday
June 7™ from 1:00 — 3:30 p.m. at the Carl Fiorito Senior Center, the cost is $10
per person.

Marlene had questions on how to obtain the Phillips Lifeline and a cell phone for
a senior citizen.

Ruth reported that the blood drive in March had 25 participants. She said that
parking seemed to be an issue for the participants.

Phyllis informed the members that the Library will be hosting a program on April
22" regarding Identity Theft Prevention. She also brought in an article from
AARP on Dead Ringers — Protecting the deceased from identity theft. Article
distributed to members.

Lisa informed the members that Railroad Daze will be on June 8" and we are
looking for volunteers to sit in the cars again.

The Senior Citizen Commission meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m.
Respectfully Submitted,

Lisa Anthony



